2014 Cal25 Nationals -- Announcement

I’'m happy to announce that the PHYC Board of Directors has approved the PHYC Cal 25 Fleet’s proposed
agenda to host the 2014 Cal 25 Nationals. The regatta will take place on Lake Huron Friday, August 1% —
Sunday, August 3™. Attached to this email is the information that was presented to the PHYC Board of
Directors last evening. The Schedule of Events is preliminary and subject to modification.

Skipper check in and meeting as well as sail and boat measurement will take place on Thursday, July
31*. We will be utilizing Yacht Scoring for our communication tool and should have the website set up
in the next couple of weeks. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or suggestions as we
move forward and continue the planning process.

The Yacht Scoring website is set up and ready to take applications for the 2014 Cal 25 Nationals!! | have
provided the link below.

http://www.yachtscoring.com/emenu.cfm?elD=1066

Our committee has begun to meet to plan our weekend of Cal 25 racing on Lake Huron and post racing
activities! It’s going to be another epic event that no one in our sailing community will want to

miss. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about the event... more information will
be going up on the yacht scoring web site so please stay tuned!

| look forward to seeing all of you come the 1*" of August this upcoming year!

-- Tyson Connolly
tconnolly@michiganpetroleum.com




